
The South Marysburgh Mirror 3 

 

    

 NEW PARTS FOR TOYOTA, 
 HONDA, MAZDA, SAAB, 
 SUZUKI, VW (INCLUDING 
 NEWER DOMESTIC), 
 DELIVERY AVAILABLE. 
 

 SPECIALISTS IN JAGUAR, 
 SAAB AND OTHER QUALITY 
 AUTOMOBILES. 
 

 RICHARD COPPLE 
   

 SOUTH BAY 
 2763 COUNTY ROAD 13 
 RR#3, PICTON, ONTARIO 
    

 TEL: (613) 476-8074 
 FAX: (613) 476-1550 
   

 Website: www.longrun.com 
 E-mail: info@longrun.com  

  
 

 

Full Selection  
of 

FRAMES 
SUNGLASSES 

CONTACT LENSES 
 

Eye Exams Arranged 
Lab on Premises 

 

CANN-WOOD 
OPTICAL 

297 Main St. Picton       476-1655 
Gift Certificates Available 

Sat. June 26 - Our annual fish fry has been forwarded due 
to conflict of former dates. 
Wed. July 28 - Our UCW is catering lunch for the an-
tique car rally. (Ladies please note we will meet at 9am to 
prepare sandwiches, etc for this). 
The bicycle rally that we were to cater in June has tenta-
tively been set for August. 
Treasurer Joyce reported our finances which could use an 
upward boost. 
South Bay is hosting the fall rally on Wed Sept 29 with 
Cressy and Glenora supplying dessert. 
Irene Robb moved and Maureen Rudd seconded that we 
support the Black Creek Chicks with a donation for Relay 
for Life (supporting research for cancer). 
Collection was received and dedicated. Brenda thanked 
the UCW for cards received to Ken and Greg. 
For program Irene read an inspiring story from the Read-
er's Digest called The Gift of Kindness. No one should be 
too busy to show kindness to a needy person, no matter 
how insignificant it may seem. We don't always know 
how much good this could serve.  
Our meeting closed with our UCW prayer. 

UCW -   Continued from page 2 

  Monica Alyea hosted our meeting on Thursday, 
May 6 at 1:30pm. 
President Margaret Crouse opened the meeting with this 
goody - If life is a waste of time, and time is a waste of life, 
then let's all get wasted together and have the time of our 
lives. 
Monica read a poem "If" by Rudyard Kipling for her  
thought for the day.  
Secretary Marge's April minutes were accepted as read. 
Nine members answered roll call by telling of a flower they 
grow, some being forsythia, parsley, petunia, quince bush, 
black tulips, burdock. 
Card secretary Mary sent one get well card and will send to 
others as needed.  
Treasurer Wilma reported our finances which are quite 
healthy and - we had no bills. 
Monica reported that all of South Marysburgh roads were 
covered for the trash bash. If people had more respect for 

keeping things clean, this wouldn't be necessary. 
As a bit of interest, a Friendship Circle meeting was read to 
the group from 1994.  
Monica's program was showing the girls 2 books her grand 
ggranddaughter had from kindergarten. The Story 

daughter had from kindergarten. The Story Blanket and    
  Love From Louisa. She also challenged us with ques- 
  tions presented to a grade 8 class from 1895 and asked if 
we could answer them. I would say we would be hard put      
 to answer very many. What does this say about our educa-   
tion system? 
  Margaret closed with a reading "Let Me See If I Got This 
  Right". 
  Maureen thanked Monica for the delicious lunch and her    
  hospitality. 


